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1st Sunday of  Lent                                                                  February 14, 2016 
 

PASTOR: Rev. Fr. M. Harrigan 
 

ASSOCIATE PASTORS: Rev. Fr. Cassian Di Rocco and Rev. Fr. Kaspar Reddy Udumala  
CROATIAN MINISTRY: Rev. Fr. Ivan Gerovac 

 

MARITIME MINISTRY: Rev. Fr. Freddie Chua 
 

NORBERTINE FATHERS: Serving our High School (310) 521-1930 

MASS SCHEDULE 
Monday - Saturday: 8am & 5:15pm 

 

Sunday: 7:30am, 9am, 12pm (English);  
10:30am (Spanish);  
1:30pm (Croatian);  

4:00pm (Italian) 
5:15pm Mass of the New Evangelization  

(Latin/English sung Mass); 

Holy Days of Obligation 
5:15pm evening before; Day of: 8am, 12pm, 5:15pm 

Morning & Evening Prayer 
Monday - Friday 7:45am & 5pm 

 

Reconciliation (Confessions) 
Thursday & Friday after 5:15pm mass;  
Saturday after 8am Mass and 4pm-5pm 

870 W. 8th Street, San Pedro, CA 90731 
Tel: (310) 833-3541   -  Fax (310) 833-9254 

Parish Office Hours: Monday - Friday 9am - 5pm;  
Saturday 9am - 4pm; Closed Sundays 

Parish Website: www.marystar.org   -  E-mail: office@marystar.org 
Sisters of St. Joseph of Cluny: Parish Convent (310) 834-5431 

Stella Maris Bookstore: (310) 519-8661 
                        

 
www.pinterest.com/MaryStar_SP 
 

www.facebook.com/marystarsanpedro 
FOLLOW US! 

“Filled with the Holy Spirit, Jesus returned from the Jordan and was led 
by the Spirit into the desert for forty days, to be tempted by the devil.” 



Dear Mary Star of the Sea Parishioners, 
  

We have begun lent. Let us try to make this time of prayer and penance special in this extraordinary year 
of Mercy. If we do, we will truly rejoice in the Risen Lord at Easter.  
 

Have a Blessed Week, 

 

Fr. Harrigan  
Pastor  
 

25 Ways to Observe the Season of  Lent 
 
Lent is a time of enormous grace and spiritual renewal. It is a season of solemnity and sacrifice in the 
weeks leading up to the commemoration of Christ’s Passion and Death. Our prayerful sacrifice is a 
reminder of the self-sacrifice Jesus made to save us from our sins. The main activities of Lent for 
Catholics are: prayer, fasting, and almsgiving. Below are 25 ideas for observing this most holy season in 
the life of the Church. 
 
1) Read Sacred Scripture 

 

2) Read spiritual/religious literature for fifteen minutes 

 

3) Spend ten minutes in silence 

 

4) Pray the rosary 

 

5) Pray the Way of the Cross 

 

6) Say the Divine Mercy Chaplet every Friday during Lent at 3:00 PM [the hour of Divine Mercy] 

 

7) Attend Mass daily or go once or twice during the week besides Sunday 

 

8) Pray a novena celebrating a Lent related saint or event. 

 

9) Give up dessert 

 

10) Go to Confession 

 

11) Give up alcohol 

 

12) Give up or cut down on coffee, tea, or soda 

 

13) Give up bread 

 

14) Wake up earlier 

 

15) Go to bed earlier 

 

16) Give up or spend less time online, especially social networking sites 

 

17) Give up or cut down on television, texting, computer time 

 

18) At the close of each day, do an examination of conscience 

 

19) Cut down on the number of times a day you check email 

 

20) Fast on Fridays [one meal or just bread and water] 

 

21) In addition to sacrificing, add something to your Lenten routine. 

 

22) Volunteer at a place that is committed to serving the poor, addicted, or abused. 

 

23) Remain calm when driving 

 

24) Simplify your life: get rid of unused clothes and give them to the needy; each week get rid of books 
and find a place to give them away 

 

25) Begin and end your day in prayer 
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stellamaris@marystar.org 
(310) 519-8661   
Store Hours: 

Wed.  2:45 p.m. - 5:30 p.m. 
 Sun.  8:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. 

 

Bookstore will be closed 
on Wednesday, 2/10 & 2/24. 
 
Lent booklets, Mass of Vatican 
II pamphlets, and Way of the 
Cross pamphlets are available. 

Stella Maris  
Catholic Books & Gift Store 

We honor Mary Star of the Sea Elementary  
& High School Scrip! 

A Message from our Perpetual Adoration Coordinator 

We’d like to thank all those who 
have graciously and generously 
donated towards our Stained Glass 
Window Protection project! Small 
windows cost $2,000 and larger 

windows cost $4,000 to keep safe. If you would like to donate in 
helping maintain our church stained glass windows for future 
generations, please contact Josephine Frka at (310) 833-3541.  
Thank you in advance for your generosity.    

Stained Glass Window Protection 

Prayer Intentions of  the Holy Father 
 

UNIVERSAL: Care for Creation: That we may take good care of 
creation - a gift freely given - cultivating and protecting it for 
future generations.  
 

EVANGELIZATION: Asia: That apportunities may increase 
for dialogue and encounter between the Christian faith and the 
peoples of Asia. 

Lent is here and perhaps an opportunity for 
Holy Sacrifice, giving from the heart, to stay 
with our Lord in the Perpetual Adoration 
Chapel for just one hour (each week). That 
truly is not much to ask!  And the available 
hours are easy! 
 
“The Holy Eucharist is the continuation of 

Christ’s Incarnation on Earth, where the same Jesus born two 
thousand years ago in Bethlehem, is truly present with us now 
as He was then.” - Apostolate for Perpetual Adoration 
 

Listed below are the hours that remain to be filled: 
                    Friday Afternoon     1-2 p.m. 
                    Saturday Morning   9-10 a.m. 
                    Sunday Morning     10-11 a.m. 
Please contact me anytime, if interested.   310/548-1693 
Barbara West/Coordinator 
THANK YOU TO ALL WHO HAVE COME FORWARD TO HELP! 
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*Names stay on the sick list for 3 weeks, if you would like 
them to continue please call the parish office to have the 
name added again. Please notify us of any changes.  

 

Please pray for all of the sick in our community, that they 
may find healing and comfort in Christ, especially: 

Prayers for the Sick 

Lectio Divina  
Join Sr. Loretto for Lectio Divina the first Tuesday of every 
month 9 a.m.—10 a.m. in the Convent Chapel. Lectio Divina is the 
reflective praying of ScripJoin Sr. Loretto for Lectio Divina the first 
Tuesday of every 
month 9 a.m.—10 a.m. in the Convent Chapel. Lectio Divina is the 
reflective praying of Scripture. All are welcome.  

For those unable to attend Sunday Mass, Heart of the Nation 
offers a television Mass at 9 a.m. on Channel 19 for beach cities  
on Time Warner Cable and Channel 56 on DIRECTV. 

Did You Know? 
Electronic dating violence is prevalent among teens 
Teenagers do a lot of communicating online and via mobile 
devices through social media and texting. Entire 
relationships can be shaped formed over the internet and 
messaging, and the private nature of these relationships 
may make it easy to hide signs of abuse and violence. 
Dating violence means any act of mental, emotional or 
physical aggression among a couple sharing an intimate 
relationship. Online, these acts are harder to pinpoint, 
especially for adult outsiders whose children may be 
victims of emotional dating abuse. Ask your teens about 
their relationships, and how their partners treat them online 
and in person. For a copy of the article “Electronic Dating 
Violence Among Teens,” email jvienna@la-archdiocese.org.   

   

Mary star of the sea, pray for usMary star of the sea, pray for usMary star of the sea, pray for us   

Newly Baptized 
Aimee Grace Scozzaro 

Marie Allen 
Gus Booza 

Tonko Bozanic 
Lupe de la Cruz,II  
Zorica Dragovich 

Lydia Farria 
Mirjana Giaconi 

Suzi Harrison 
George Hernandez 

Lala Martinez 
Marijan Mijat 

Mary Lou Sweida 
Dustin Varela 

 

Join the Guadalupanos Group 
INVITATION TO JOIN THE MARY STAR PARISH 
GUADALUPANOS GROUP/ INVITACION A SER PARTE 
DEL GRUPO GUADALUPANO DE  LA PARROQUIA MARIA 
ESTRELLA DEL MAR.  Please come on Sunday , February 14, 
2016 after the Hispanic 10:30 am mass by the convent  front yard/ 
Por favor  vengan el domingo 14 de febrero, 2016 , al terminar la 
misa en espanol de las 10:30 am , en el patio frente al convento. 
Information/ Informacion: Elfida Soto. 310) 974-0768 ;  
Maricela Delgado: 424) 263-1358 

The Parish Office Will Be Closed 2/15/16 
Please note the office will be closed in observance of Presidents’ Day. 



This year the St. Joseph Table 
Society of Mary Star of the Sea will be 
celebrating its 43rd Annual 
celebration of honoring St. Joseph, 
the Patron Saint of the Universal 
Church with four days of activities. 
Saturday: March 12, 2016 Viewing 

and blessing of the table after the 5:15 Mass in the parish 
auditorium. 
Sunday: March 13, 2016 12 o’clock Mass 
Festivities begin at 11:30 with a procession from the 
auditorium to church with the carrying of the statue, 
accompanied by its members, church societies, Knights of 
Columbus, parish priests. 
The festivities continue after the mass back in the auditorium 
with a traditional FREE “Poor Man’s Meal” consisting of 
pasta con fagioli (beans), fried calamari, salad and bread while 
being entertained by the band.  Cookies and other traditional 
Italian goodies will be available.  ALL donations and proceeds 
help benefit our Parish and community.  For the last 25 years 
scholarship awards have been awarded to qualified students of 
Mary Star of the Sea High School, San Pedro High School, as 
well as seminary students. 
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Lenten Meals 
Please join your friends for the annual Lenten Meal Dinners 
every Friday in the Auditorium after the 5:15 Mass.  
There is no charge for the meal, but a free-will offering will be 
taken to benefit the many Christian Care outreach programs 
to the needy in our community.   See you there! 
 
Thank you to the members of The Trappeto Club for 
preparing and serving a delicious Lenten Meal on Feb. 12! 

Mass and Healing Service 
The Prayer Group at Mary Star of the Sea will be having a 
Mass and Healing Service on Friday February 26th. Father 
Joe Parathanal, Associate Paster Of Holy Trinity, will be the 
main celebrant of the Mass and Healing Service. 
Praise and Worship begins at 7:30 after the Stations of the 
Cross, Mass will follow. 

St. Joseph Table Society is Celebrating its  
43rd Annual Celebration! 

I.C.F. BBQ Swordfish Dinner-Dance 
On Saturday, March 5, 2016 the Italian Catholic Federation 
Branch #115 will hold its Annual Fish Dinner-Dance in honor 
of San Giovan Giuseppe della Croce commemorating the 
282nd anniversary of his death. The event will take place in 
the Mary Star of the Sea Church auditorium 870 West 8th 
Street, San Pedro. This is the I.C.F. major fundraiser for the 
year with most of the proceeds going to charities, seminarian 
education, scholarships and Mary Star of the Sea Church. 
Cocktails: 6:00 P.M., Dinner: 6:30 P.M., dancing to music of 
the “Tony Ciaramitaro Band”                            
Menu includes: Antipasto, salad, linguine with clams, BBQ 
swordfish, shrimps, vegetable, rolls, butter, spumoni ice 
cream, coffee and wine.  
Donation: $40.00 per person.  Assigned table seating.  
For reservations call Neal Di Leva 310-433-1044. Deadline is 
March 1, 2016. 

Walking in the Footsteps of Jesus 
12 Days:  September 19 to 30, 2016 
 
Under the Spiritual Direction of: 
Fr. Freddie Chua 

Chaplain & Director of Maritime Ministry 
Mary Star of the Sea Parish, San Pedro, California 

 
For More Information Contact:  
Theresa Sy • Tel: (562) 489-4907 • Email: t_csy@yahoo.com 

Beng Panado • Tel: (562) 366-6065 • Email: 
bengpanado@yahoo.com  

Called by the Spirit... A Once in a Lifetime 
 Journey to The Holy Land 

TOGETHER IN MISSION CAMPAIGN 2016 
 “Though We Are many We Are One” 

 

Archbishop Gomez have sent out a letter to those who have 
generously given to the Together in Mission Campaign in the 
past. If you receive this letter, we ask you to respond 
generously, as you have in previous years. 
 

Together in Mission provides financial support to 37 parishes 
and 56 schools. Without this assistance, these parishes and 
schools would likely have to shut down or sharply limit their 
operations. 
 

We will solicit contributions for Together in Mission during 
Commitment Weekend, which will take place February 13-14. 
This year’s theme is  “Though we are many we are One”. 
Archbishop Gomez is asking all of us to pray and reflect on 
how much we can pledge to this year’s campaign. Some 
questions that might help in our reflection: 
� How well do I carry out my duty as a Catholic to help those 
who are in need? 
� Do my contributions to the Church’s mission reflect how 
grateful I am to God for the gifts and blessings He has given 
me? 
� Do I understand that Together in Mission is the primary 
means for providing support to essential ministries, programs 
and services in the Archdiocese? 
 

May God Bless you for your generous support of this year’s 
Together in Mission appeal. 



Mary & Joseph Retreat Center Mary Star Croatian School 
Classes resume on Tuesday, February 16th 2016. 

° Croatian language class starts at 7pm at the Mary Star of 
the Sea High School (Room # 216, 217 & 218) 

° The Authentic Croatian Cuisine at 6pm at the Parish 
Center kitchen 

 

You can still send in your applications with your first and last 
name, year of birth, phone number and e-mail address. 

 

Send the information to: 1CroatianSchool@gmail.com 
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A Pilgrimage to the Holy Land  

The Year of Mercy: A Time of Renewal  
Fr. Paul Farren 
Tuesday, February 23, 2016   2-4pm  Or 7 -9pm 
We encounter our loving God who 
confesses His love and forgiveness for 
us in the Sacrament of Reconciliation. By accepting this gift of 
forgiveness, we are free to live as sisters and brothers of Jesus. 
The way Fr. Paul speaks on the love of God is inspirational 
and spiritually encouraging! Fr. Paul Farren (Diocese of 
Derry, Ireland) will be speaking at RE Congress this year on 
the subject of Reconciliation for the Year of Mercy. His 
book, Freedom & Forgiveness, a bestseller, will be available 
for purchase & signing at this event. Cost: $20 ($15 if paid by Feb 19) 
Click here for online registration for 2-4pm 
https://e-giving.org/Registration_v2.5/ViewEvent.asp?evntid=29579 
Click here for online registration for 7-9pm 
https://e-giving.org/Registration_v2.5/ViewEvent.asp?evntid=29580 

Eastern Europe: (April 2016),  
Our Lady of Guadalupe: (June 2016),  

India: (Sept. 2016) 
Spiritual Director: Fr. Joseph Parathanal 
For more information, contact Bernadette at  
 

Church of the Beatitudes  BCORP1114@hotmail.com  
on the Sea of Galilee             or  call (323) 344-1548 or (323) 547-6618 

A Carmelite pilgrimage w/Father Paul Koenig, OCD 
April 13 - 26, 2016 (The Jubilee Year of Mercy) 
Travel to Poland & Italy in the steps of St. John Paul II, the 
great "Mercy Pope"!   
For more information Contact: Louisa Day (323)360-5186 or 
Jack Day (323)722-9339 Caroline Syversen (800) 334-5425 
website: http://www.syversentouring.com/carmel 

Many thanks to the Parish for all of your Prayers 
I was on the "prayers for the sick list" just this past 
December. 

 

The parish's prayers were very effective since at that time I 
was in the hospital (LB Memorial) getting chemo and 
battling chronic leukemia (Hairy Cell Leukemia) for the 7th 
time since 1999.  But I could only get 1 dose of this certain 
chemo drug into my system and I was scheduled for 8 doses 
of it thru March.   My body just couldn't tolerate any more of 
the drug. 

 

So when they did a biopsy to see how much leukemia was 
left in preparation for giving me another drug, they found out 
that all of my leukemia is now effectively gone (my bone 
marrow went from 95% leukemic to 0.02%) for the FIRST 
time since 1999.   I've NEVER had any complete response 
like this.  All of my doctors and their medical staff told me 
this really is a miracle since I only received 1 out of 8 doses. 

 

Praise our amazing merciful God and thanks to all at Mary 
Star for praying for me.      - GB 

Little Sisters of the Poor Spring Boutique 
Please join Little Sisters of the Poor for 
their Spring Boutique on Saturday, March 
12, 2016, at Little Sisters of the Poor, 2100 S. 
Western Ave., San Pedro, CA 90731 
The Boutique will feature shopping with 
various vendors with handmade arts, 

crafts, jewelry, and more.  The Carl’s Jr. Trailer will be on site 
from 12:00pm - 2:00pm for lunch.  
The Boutique will be open from 9:00am - 2:00pm. Come by 
and shop for the perfect gifts for Easter, Mother’s Day, 
Father’s Day, Graduation, and Birthdays all in one place.  
All proceeds will go to benefit the Residents Care and 
Activities. If you have any questions please contact the 
Development Office at (310) 548-0625 or visit our website 
www.littlesistersofthepoorsanpedro.org 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend 
Have you heard the good news about 
Marriage?  Experience a Worldwide Marriage 
Encounter Weekend!   

 

Jesus came into the world to bring the good 
news, to proclaim liberty, give the recovery of 
sight, and free the oppressed. Let Him 

proclaim the good news to you in your marriage!  Allow the 
Lord to strengthen, renew, and rekindle your marriage 
sacrament by attending a Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
Weekend on April 2-3, 2016.  Apply Online 
at www.ilovemyspouse.net or contact Sarah and Jacob Flores 
at 562-923-7335 or Ginny & Boon Hazboun at 562-861-
7562 for more details. 

Los Angeles Religious Education Congress 
February 26-28, Anaheim 

The Los Angeles Religious Education Congress is the 
largest of its kind in the world, drawing 40,00 participants 
each year and offering 300 workshops.  You may register 
online at RECongress.org.  In addition workshops from the 
Arena are available streaming live at RECongress.org.  We 
encourage those who can to profit by this rich source of 
evangelization.  
  

If you need further information please call Sister Mary 310-
833-3541 ext. 222 

Healing Service 
Monday, February 22, 2016, at 7:15pm 

St. Angela Marici Charismatic Prayer Group invites you and yours to 
“Jesus Heals Today.” Presider: Fr. Ismael Robles 

585 S. Walnut Ave., Brea 92821 (Fir & Walnut) 
Info: Jude - 714-525-8539 or Jan - 714-529-2277 



      

FFFAITHAITHAITH   FFFORMATIONORMATIONORMATION   

Join us for our LIFE NIGHTS on Sundays 
at 6:30 PM after the 5:15 PM Mass 
 

Upcoming Life Nights: 
 

Feb. 14 - Dead Theologians Society and 
Homework Help Night 
 

Feb. 21 - Movie Night 
 

Feb. 28 - Dead Theologians Society and Homework Help Night 

Attention: All Year 2 and Year 1 Confirmation Parents, Sponsors, 
and Candidates 
As of Sunday January 17, all Sunday Year 1&2 session meeting start 
times will move from 3:00pm to 3:15pm. 
This change in meeting time will allow our Candidates to continue 
attending the Mass together following their session. The 
new 5:15pm Mass is expected to end at 6:15pm approximately. 
Our Sunday Life Nights/youth meetings following Mass will begin at 
their normal start time of 6:30pm. 
New Bible Night! -  We are pleased to announce that starting Tuesday 
January 26, 2016 we will be offering a weekly teen Bible Study that 
will meet at 7pm-8pm on Tuesdays. This new youth ministry meeting 
will be open to all high school aged teens. If you are interested in 
attending or for more information please call: 
George 310-833-3541 x220.  
Upcoming Weekend LIFE TEEN Retreat Feb. 19-21, 2016 is open 
to all high school aged teens (so bring a friend). To register or for 
more information call George.   
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The Season of Lent invites us 
to an awareness that God's 
mercy is greater than our sins.  
Are we like Judas, who was so 
overcome by his sin that he 
could not believe in God's 
mercy any longer and hanged 
himself, or are we like Peter 
who returned to his Lord with 
repentance and cried bitterly 
for his sins. The season of 
Lent helps us to cry out for 
God's mercy.  
 
RICE BOWL The children 
have received Rice Bowl for 

their donations as a result of the sacrifices they are making for 
Lent.  We will direct the money to help children in poor 
countries.  Please encourage your children by reminding them to 
make little sacrifices.   
 
ADULT FAITH FORMATION:    
The next session will take place on Tuesday February 16 in 
Church at 7:00 pm.   
 
Thank you to all who help us to recycle so that we can purchase 
resources for the children.  
 
If you need information regarding any of our programs please 
call Sister Mary or Lorena at 310-833-3541 ext. 221, 222 

BAPTISMS  
We welcome infants and young children to the 
Sacrament of Baptism. Visit the Parish office for 
a Baptism Information Package and to schedule 
an appointment.   
We ask parents, when coming to register for 
infant Baptism, to please bring the baby’s birth 

certificate. Please check our website for necessary documents 
and information to bring to your interview for scheduling a 
Baptism. Thank you.  
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MSHS News: 

 

° We are proud to announce Mary Star of 
the Sea High School has swept the San 
Pedro Rotary High School Art Contest. 
Senior Samantha Fellows won First Place, 
Junior Matt Sestich won Second Place, 
and Senior Jefferson Perez took Third 
Place! Samantha’s art pieces qualify for 
the Rotary District 5280 contest on 
Saturday, March 5, 2016 at Loyola Marymount University. 

 

° The Mary Star Parish Fiesta Committee is looking for high 
school age students to participate in the 2016 Mary Star Parish 
Fiesta. Each candidate will receive special prizes, gifts and 
Christian Service Hours. This is an excellent way for you to raise 
money for the parish by selling main raffle tickets, participating 
in bake sales, and other fundraisers. If you are interested please 
contact Margie DiBernardo in the MSHS main office.  Deadline 
to enter the contest is April 15th. The 2016 Mary Star Parish 
Fiesta will take place Friday, July 15; Saturday, July 16; and 
Sunday July 17. 

 

° On Thursday, February 4th a special Mass was held as four 
MSHS students were baptized as Catholics. Seniors Lincoln Li, 
Sarah El Massry, and Ryan Sadler and Junior Samonie Fellows 
were welcomed into the Catholic faith by the school, family, and 
friends in a Mass led by Father Harrigan, and were invited to a 
private reception at the Norbertine residency. Congratulations to 
all four, we are so proud! 

 

° Monday, February 15th – No School! The campus is closed in 
honor of Presidents’ Day. 

 

° Progress Reports were available to Parents through 
PowerSchool on Friday February 12th.  This is the first 
Progress Report of the second semester. Parents are encouraged 
to view the report and attend Parent-Teacher Conferences on 
Wednesday, February 17th starting at 6:30 p.m. 

 

° The Dollar-a-Day "Phone-A-Thon" is back! Please support this 
important endeavor to raise funds for the school. We heartily 
thank those who have participated in the past and hope more will 
join us this year. Students will meet each Wednesday night at 
6:30 p.m. in the faculty room to make phone calls asking 
potential donors to contribute to our "Dollar-A-Day" 
Development Drive. Parents interested in providing assistance 
can contact the Development Office: 310-833-3861 or 
development@marystarhigh.com. Thank you! 

 

° The High School is now accepting applications for the 2016-
2017 School Year. Please visit www.marystarhigh.com or call 
310-547-1138 for information and applications. Shadow Days 
are available by calling Mrs. Kelly Phillips at 310-547-1138. 
Stay up to date with Mary Star of the Sea High School news and 

information at marystarhigh.com 
 
Upcoming Events: 

° Parent-Teacher Conferences on Thursday, February 17th  
° Pupil Free Day February 26th  

 

Dear Mary Star Parishioners, 
Happy Valentine’s Day from the Students of Mary Star! 
Congratulations to the 2nd grade class who received 
the Sacrament of Penance for the 1st time on 
Thursday February 4th! 
This week we highlight our Schoolwide Learning 
Expectation: 

RESPECT TRADITIONS AND DIFFERENCES 
° Students celebrated Chinese New Year on Monday February 8th. 

Students in preschool learned that this is the year of the Monkey 
and incorporated that into their art project.  Students also created 
dragons and lanterns. 

° Students in grades Kinder and 1st celebrated the 100th Day of 
School.  This day is marked by Writing, Math and Art activities 
that reinforce the number 100 and celebrate their 
accomplishments so far this year.  

° The entire school went to Mass on Ash Wednesday and began 
the Season of Lent.  Classes chose to mark the season by making 
resolutions to improve themselves! 

Like us on Facebook and see pictures of these events and days in 
the life of Mary Star Education:  

www.facebook/marystaroftheseacatholicelementary 
 

WOULD YOU BE INTERESTED IN A SCHOOL THAT OFFERS: 
° CALIFORNIA STATE CREDENTIALED TEACHERS WHO 

HAVE GRADUATED FROM SCHOOLS SUCH AS LOYOLA 
MARYMOUNT UNVERSITY, USC, AND NOTRE DAME 
AND CHOOSE TO WORK AT MARY STAR? 

° AIDES IN KINDERGARTEN AND 1ST GRADE CLASSES TO 
INSURE ONE ON ONE ATTENTION? 

° AN ATMOSPHERE WHERE PRAYER, VALUES, AND 
SERVICE ARE EXPERIENCED AND MODELED? 

 

Registration is open for the 2016-2017 School Year 
Visit Preschool through 8th Grade 

Call for your personal tour 310.831.0875 
Visit marystarelementary.com 

God Bless You, 
Noreen Maricich 
Principal 

Registration is now full & CLOSED for 
the 2015-2016. Registration is now OPEN 
for the 2016-2017 school year for 3-5 year 
olds who are fully pottie trained. Our 
preschool program is year round, part– 
and full– time. Come over and take a tour! No appointments 
necessary!    
We have a safe environment with qualified, caring teachers 
who instruct faith development and age appropriate hands-
on activities in Creative Art, Kindergarten Readiness, Math 
Concepts, Science Exploration, Multicultural Exposure, 
Music/Movement Activities, Dramatic Play, Outdoor 
Activities and Character Development.   
For more information about our preschool program, please 
call (310) 833-3541 Ext. 228 and ask for Beth Castagnola 
(Director)  email @ MaryStarPreschool@gmail.com or visit: 
www.MaryStarElementary.com/page.php?p=46   


